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NORTHROP

October 29, 1982

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
c¢/o Distribution Services Branch
DDC-ACM

Washington, D. C. 20055

Attention: Director

Enclosure: (1) Natural Environmental Radioactivity
Survey for the period of September
1981 through August 1982.

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are seventeen copies of enclosure (1), the Natural Environmental
Radioactivity Survey for the period of September 1981 through August 1982,
as required by our Reactor License R-90.

A1l correspondence related to the above enclosure should be directed to
the undersigned at the following address:

Northrop Corporation ZQF

Northrop Research and Technology Center
One Research Park

Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA. 90274

Sincerely,
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W. E. Crandail, Chairman
Corporate Radiation Committee
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